
From: Holland, Ashleigh <aholland@wistv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Rob Godfreyrobgodrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/4/2016 12:05:11 PM

Subject: Hurricane Matthew question

Hi Chaney & Rob, 
 
When one of you have the chance, could you please give me a quick call? Derrec Becker alluded to 
some developments when I last spoke with him moments ago on Matthew and I wonder if we should 
expect a State of Emergency...
 

Sent from my iPhone
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